                                    
ELECTRICAL COUNCIL OF FLORIDA
PINELLAS CHAPTER
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
 
VFW POST 4364
5773- 62nd St. North
Saint Petersburg, FL 33709 

                                       			           					
Next Meeting: 	Thursday, October 27th, 2016			
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our guest speaker will be Deputy Sean O’Brien from the Pinellas County Sherriff’s Department Community Programs Section. He will be speaking about Identity theft and scam prevention, primarily. He will briefly cover construction site security and theft prevention and how we can help make it easier for Law enforcement to gather evidence and make cases against the criminal element that cause monetary loss to our businesses. He will also be glad to answer questions from the floor.

Please join us as you will find this program very interesting and informative. If you know of anyone who would like to join the Pinellas Chapter for this program, please forward this notice to them.	

Mary will be serving Baked Ham with Scalloped Potatoes, Green Beans, Salad and Desert.
Please note the new location for the next several meetings. The VFW will be our new home till further notice. 

           DINNER CATERED BY:  VFW Post 4364

				ADJUSTMENT HOUR 5:00 TO 6:00
DINNER 6:00 
PRESENTATION TO FOLLOW


GENERAL ADMISSION IS $15.00 PAYABLE AT DOOR (COVERS DINNER) 
RESERVATIONS REQUIRED
RSVP to Russ Heisey at 727.573.1400 or email at russ@arandyselectric.net by Monday, September 26th, 2016 by 5:00 PM. 
Fax:        727-572-0504					
                        Office:   727-573-1400
Jerry White: President; Charles Spitzer: Treasurer; Russell Heisey: Immediate Past President	
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